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Government must rein in the unvaxxed 

Across the province thousands of Albertans are being denied necessary, sometimes life-saving, 
medical treatment because of the selfish, uncaring negligence of the unvaccinated. How dare our 
government do so little to rein in these people and their puerile games, wherein the slightest 
request to act responsibly and in the interest of one’s fellow citizens is viewed as an infringement 
of one’s rights? 
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